Guest Teachers 

Guest Teachers should be appointed under a Guest Teacher contract and are considered employees of the School. HMRC provides very specific guidance within it’s Employment Status Manuals (Particular Occupations – Teachers, Lecturers and Tutors) regarding the engagement of lecturers within educational establishments (ie LSE) for short assignments and in certain, specific circumstances individuals may be treated as non-employees (self-employed) for tax purposes. 

This HMRC provision only applies to teaching or lecturing, not other types of work. Any teaching or lecturing work that does not meet the below criteria will require a Guest Teacher contract and the worker will be classed as an employee. 

The criteria are:

· Prior to giving the lecture, the individual has agreed to give it on not more than three days in three consecutive months; or

· The lecture is given as a public lecture. A public lecture is defined as one which anyone can attend, is not part of a course or confined to a particular group or society.
If either of these criteria apply, payment should be requested via Finance Division on a “Payment Request Form” 

